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Aloha and thank you for coming tonight.  At this point in the agenda, the President of 

the association gives a report on the status of the center, talks about the 

accomplishments of the year, and presents plans for the future. 

This year, operations at the center ran smoothly.  We did have some plumbing issues 

in the men’s room which have been fixed.  We have about a 90% party reservation rate, 

a variety of fun classes such as Hula and Kempo, and continued expanded hours of 

access to our recently renovated swimming pool. 

One major change to the center, however, was the removal of the popular swing set.  

The nearly 50-year-old set was showing significant signs of rust and weakness.  We 

asked professional welders to come out and evaluate it for repair, however, no welder 

was willing to guarantee that repairs could be done that would result in a safe set.  After 

much discussion and careful consideration, the board decided the swing set would have 

to be removed permanently.  Subsequent to the removal, we established a committee 

to consider options for replacement.  The committee came up with the idea to fill in the 

space with some picnic benches and lawn games which the board has approved and 

will be installed soon.  We would still like to add a larger playground area such as seen 

in other parks, and are considering ways to fund their installation. 

As usual, we appreciate your feedback and would like your ideas on how we can better 

make use of our center. 

 

Thank You, 

Stanley H. Uecke 
President, Pacific Palisades Community Association 
 


